... lunch and dinner were delicious, and the company from Mt. Prospect and Skokie Chambers was delightful. Thank you to all of our golfers, volunteers and dinner participants. We are forever grateful for having such exceptional members.

By now you should have received your 2015-2016 membership dues invoice. Please take a moment to review your invoice to understand how enhancing your membership to become a PLATINUM, GOLD, or SILVER chamber member may serve to enrich your experience within the chamber.

If you have not received your membership packet, please contact our office immediately. For those that have paid their dues, we applaud you and appreciate your continued support. Thank you!

Take a moment to glance through this month's newsletter as there are a variety of noteworthy networking opportunities for you and your staff to participate. We are always interested in hearing your ideas to create a stronger business community.

2015 HOLIDAYS— **RED INVITATION SUNDAY, DECEMBER 6** — Chamber member businesses are encouraged to register to participate to be included in the Red Invitation and on the map. Our residents continuously rave about this day as the favorite holiday gift shopping day of the year.

You will find the very best shopping in Winnetka and Northfield, no matter who's on your holiday gift list, during The RED INVITATION SUNDAY SALE, December 6. There's plenty to find for label lovers and bargain hunters alike. With our independent boutiques and high-end retailers, all you need to do is to stroll around Winnetka and Northfield for a fabulous day of shopping. From upscale pet accessories to sophisticated home-décor stores to trendy fashion boutiques, this is the spot to shop for well-heeled gift recipients. From as early as 7 a.m. to as late as 5 p.m., Sunday, December 6, you will save money on your holiday shopping when more than 30 stores and restaurants will offer great deals and free refreshments throughout the neighborhood.

There is no place like Winnetka and Northfield for the Holidays!

I look forward to seeing you at an October event.

Warmly, Terry